

Town of Arlington, Massachusetts 730 Massachusetts Ave., Arlington, MA 02476 Phone: 781-316-3000

webmaster@town.arlington.ma.us

Redevelopment Board Minutes 11/03/2007

Arlington Redevelopment Board Minutes of November 3, 2007

Members Present: Edward Tsoi

Christopher Loreti Roland Chaput Andrew West Bruce Fitzsimmons

Kevin J. O'Brien Laura Wiener Also Present:

David Berry

The Board convened in the second floor conference room of the Town Hall Annex at 9:30 AM to meet with the Selectmen. All Selectmen were present except for Diane Mahon. In addition there were Brian Sullivan, Marie Krepelka and Mary Ann Sullivan from the Selectmen's office, and BethAnn Friedman from the Symmes Neighborhood Advisory Committee.

The two boards discussed ways to have more regular communication. They agreed that it would be a good idea for the ARB to attend a Selectmen's meeting quarterly and that the meeting would be scheduled for a time certain on the Selectmen's agenda. Additionally, the Boards should meet annually for a longer discussion such as the meeting in which they were currently engaged.

The Selectmen asked to be given a schedule of events and milestones for the Symmes project and suggested that major upcoming events or milestones be posted on the Town website.

The Redevelopment Board spoke a bit about the "Planning Dialog" work that it is engaged in including economic development work and possible changes to the Zoning Bylaw. Clarissa Rowe mentioned information that the ARB will provide to the Selectmen regarding subdivision control. She indicated that subdivision control in Arlington may not need to be an extensive system.

The meeting adjourned at 12:15PM.

Respectfully submitted, Kevin J. O'Brien

11/21/2013 10:35 AM 1 of 1